
 

 

 

Friday 4 November 

 

 

In line with the best of the north and south hemisphere rugby in the Autumn Tests, Akrotiri School hosted 

the BFC Schools’ rugby festival.  Mr Robinson welcomed teams from Episkopi, Dhekalia and Ayios Nikolaos 

to engage in this extremely lively event, with all children displaying incredible happiness and motivation to 

represent their school. Our teams brilliantly demonstrated the Akrotiri core values and were a credit to us 

all.  Thanks also to Mr Bennington and Mr Collins, who supported this successful event.   

The sport didn’t stop there this week.  On Wednesday, we welcomed 6-dan black belt, Jason, into school to 

lead a demonstration with his students (Akrotiri pupils!) from the Akrotiri Taekwondo School.  The children 

(from Y1 – Y6) impressed KS2 with their synchronised moves and discipline in following orders given in 

Korean.  We were also delighted to see the children awarded with certificates, tabs and new belts – well 

done!! 

Oral health was on the agenda for FS2 when they visited station dentist centre earlier in the week. They 

learned how important it is to brush regularly and which foods may keep their teeth healthy and which may 

not.  They also had an opportunity to explore the dentist’s equipment and see how the chair works.  I am 

sure that all of the children will be confident when they next visit the dentist – thank you to all involved in 

organising the visit.  

Finally, a reminder that scooter and bikes should not be ridden in the school grounds, including the area 

outside the FS building.  Please ensure that children dismount before entering the school and leave bikes in 

the designated parking areas.  We have also experienced an increase of dogs being walked to school - if you 

are bringing your dog, please be mindful that some of our children are not confident around dogs. Thank 

you, in advance, for your co-operation. 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

 
Ben Turner 
Headteacher 
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